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October, 2014
Dear Friends and Sponsors of TOPSoccer,

This year we will begin the Raiders TOPSoccer program on October 18th 2014.  As you may know, TOPSoccer is a soccer program designed to bring the opportunity of learning and playing soccer to any boy or girl who has a mental or physical disability.

The program will run for 6 weeks at Puryear Park.  In the past we have received sponsorships and grants that help with the financial operations.  We have been very blessed to work with over 45 children.  The cost to run the TOPSoccer programs is from $40/50 per child.  We are asking our friends of soccer to assist us in providing this wonderful and fulfilling program to our special kids.  Any donation is greatly appreciated!

All the children and their families involved in the TOPSoccer program would like to thank you being a part of their TEAM.

Please feel free to contact Abby Rudderham @ 727-432-3016
Sincerely,

Abby (rudderham2@gmail.com)

TOPSoccer Coordinators 

Tops Soccer Program
P.O. Box 21432 St. Petersburg, FL 33742

